

Elizabeth extra copy

Office of Study Abroad and International Exchange

January 14, 1998

Professor Hikoya Hayatsu Director International Student Center Okayama University Tsushima Okayama 700-8530

via fax: 86-251-7927,

total of 7 pages

Dear Professor Hayatsu:

Please excuse the delay in sending this information to you! I understand your need to report our mutual progress and I am also anxious for us to complete our formal arrangements so that we might be able to send students to Okayama as soon as this autumn.

If the attached is insufficient for your immediate needs, please contact me and I will send whatever else is required.

Beyond that, we would welcome your comments on the proposed agreement so that we may move forward with it.

With all good wishes for the success of your new program,

Barbara S. Gilkes

Mailhy

Director

/bssg Encl.